
YEAR 6 IOW TRIP 

Sent By: School Office 

Sent 17 Oct 2023 16:00 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As we draw close to the end of Term 1, we would like to remind you about the 2024 Isle of 

Wight Residential trip. 

The Parentmail payment account is still open. The total price for the trip is £435. Feel free to 

make a non-refundable deposit of £50 by Wednesday 1st November 2023. 

Let the countdown to the beach begin! 

Thank you 

Year Six 

 


